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NAOPpag Monthly Meeting Notes
06/12/2019

2-3pm ET

ZOOM: https://internet2.zoom.us/j/393114449 
Box Folder: https://internet2.box.com/s/xi78gopmtmyi16aoppmpik19x1br8ono

Attendees: Celeste Anderson. Dee Childs, James Deaton, Harvey Newman, Jim Stewart, Scott Valcourt, Rod Wilson, Brad Fleming, Wendy Huntoon, Marc Wallman
Staff attendees:  Linda Roos, Rob Vietzke, Kathleen Kay, George Loftus, Paul Howell, Chris Wilkinson, Scott Taylor
Unable to Attend: Michele Norin

Notes
1. Welcome  (Marc Wallman)
2. Discussion Items
Optical RFP (Chris Wilkinson)
Chris provided an update on optical equipment recommendations from RFP.  Both Packet and optical layers together are needed to provide services.
Chris shared slides. He presented Key Components of the Optical system to provide telemetry back to users.
Further, he outlined planned capabilities and the timeline. He described the excellent support from Community Team Members and reviewed the RFP Scoring responses.  Harvey made the point that it would be good to know why the highest scoring vendors received the scores they did and what differentiates the top two.
Chris indicated that we are looking at critical path changes on network and potential additions to the optical platform. The team is also looking at financial impact of shelf removals. Suggestion from the group is that we stay in middle ground in the optical planning and have excess capacity. Excellent discussion ensued with good questions from the NAOP.

Community Architects’ Workshop (Rob Vietzke)
	To date- 75 folks registered.
	Discussion is to refine planning going into the packet RFP.  

3. All-PAG Chairs (Marc Wallman)- 
Shared progress of All PAG group after the latest meeting.  Ron Kraemer, is now reporting to Ana in CE and is supporting the PAG process and inter-PAG communications.
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4. Update items
    NGI Project
-Service Model (George Loftus)
	Discussion occurring with Regionals.  Staff plan to poll the connectors to see where folks feel they will go with the new model.
-Infrastructure:  (Jim Stewart)
Jim provided perspective on the packet vendor presentations at the F2F meeting. He discussed Arista’s division of labor (1100 ppl working on software, 40 on hardware design).  Jim feels there’s a need to concentrate more on software and feels we should find someone who shares  our vision with a software services model.  Harvey agrees.
-Automation: update (James Deaton)
Karl Newell has been out of the office so the group hasn’t met.
-Routed Services Futures follow-ups (James Deaton)
	Report still inspiring to NTAC group.  Stimulated a lot of insightful discussion.

5. Other topics

6. Next meeting - July 10
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